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Biddy Road to Close for Repairs 
 

Floyd County, Georgia — August 15, 2022 — Floyd County Public Works will close 

Biddy Road at the Highway 411 intersection to replace a cross drain beginning Tuesday, 
August 16 at 8:00 a.m.  These repairs will have no effect on State Route 411. The detour 

route will be Biddy Cutoff Road (Biddy Road Spur). Work is expected to be completed by 

Wednesday, August 17 at 4:00 p.m.   

Please stay tuned to Floyd County, GA - Government social media pages for 

updates, or call Floyd County Public Works at (706) 236-2495. 
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